
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held by the Board of Trustees of the 
Village of Mamaroneck on the 25th day of June 2018, in the courtroom at Village Hall, 169 Mt 
.Pleasant Avenue, Mamaroneck, NY to consider projects to be included in the upcoming three 
year Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) application cycle.  Various projects, listed 
below, are proposed for consideration by the Board of Trustees to solicit input and to adopt 
separate resolutions authorizing the submission of an application for each CDBG project: 

1) Prospect Avenue/East Prospect Avenue Infrastructure Improvements 

2) Mount Pleasant Avenue/Library Lane Infrastructure improvements 

3) Waverly Avenue Infrastructure Improvements 

4) Heithaus Walkway Improvements 

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that information regarding the proposed projects can be 
obtained by contacting the Office of the Village Manager of the Village of Mamaroneck; 

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that any Community Organization submitting applications 
shall also come forth and make presentation to the community; 

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that at said public hearing, all persons interested will be 
given an opportunity to be heard. 

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF 
THE VILLAGE OF MAMARONECK, NY 
 
 
Dated: June 19, 2018 


